
Request for Reconsideration of Access to a Website 
 

 

The St. Lucie County Library System complies with State and Federal law mandating the use of filtering 

software in public libraries. Internet filters are software programs that block access to content that is 

considered inappropriate for viewing in a public place. It employs filtering software to protect against 

the visual depiction of pornography, obscenity, and child pornography. The St. Lucie County Library 

System is committed to free and equal access to information and provides a limited number of 

computers with unfiltered Internet access for adult users 18 and over. 

 

No filtering software is totally accurate. Filters may falsely block material that is appropriate in a public 

library setting or they may fail to block access to illegal or objectionable material. Library patrons may 

submit a Request for Reconsideration of a Web Site to block or unblock a specific site. 

 

Please use this form if you would like to request that a website be added or removed from our Internet 

filters. If you would like to be notified as to the outcome of your request, please fill in the requested 

contact information. 

 

Web site address: 

 

Would you like the library to review this web site because you think it should be:  

Blocked _____     Unblocked _______ 

 

The Library Manager will review the request within 2 weeks. If you would like to be notified of the 

outcome of the review, please include contact information below.  

 

 

Name (optional): _____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Your email address (optional): ____________________________________________ 

 

 

Phone number (optional: ________________________________________ 

 


